MTC meeting outcomes
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To ‘iyaloon@edsnamibia.com’; ‘iyaloon@edsnamibia.com’ 1:23 pm

erson s ‘mleon dsnamibia.com’
@edsnamibia.c

Hi Team,
We had a meeting with MTC, and the following key points were discussed:

+ MTC tower projects will now focus solely on the construction phase. The operation and
maintenance phase will no longer be included. Project titles should now follow the
format: "The construction of ......... towerat Erf .......... "

¢« Thereis no longer a need to submit reports to the Radiation Authority.

¢ MTC had a joint meeting with MEFT, CRAN, and NRPA, where it was noted that there is
a duplication of requirements between CRAN and the Radiation Authority.

+ MTC will engage MEFT via a formal letter to the Environmental Commissioner,
explaining the rationale for issuing ECCs without NRPA radiation consent .

¢« Going forward, MTC will obtain exemption letters from CRAN regarding radiation
requirements, and they will share with the consultants.

For the projects already submitted, we will proceed with the current titles for now.

Kind regards,

Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 9:57 AM
To: Fredrika Shagama - Serja HGE Consultants <fredrika@serjaconsultants.com:; Hilja

<hiljah@edsnamibia.com:; 'Nerson Tjelos' <ntjelos@edsnamibia.com:; Ndeshihafela@gcs-na.biz
Cc: Tega Omuwa Paulus <TPaulus@mtc.com.na>

Subject: Meeting on NRPA Requirements

Dear Colleagues,

Please lets have a meeting to discuss the requirements of NRPA and the way forward.

Date: 09/07/2025
Time: 10:00
Venue, MTC Prosperita Technical Boardroom.



